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LEXI MAKES MASKS TO PROTECT THE STAFF! 

 

Above: Mrs Wakefield 

Above Miss Lawes Above Mrs Cole 

Above: Miss Harjette 

Left: Mrs Lomas 

The staff and I would like to thank Lexi for making these             

lovely face masks. Lexi, pictured above on her pony Fabian, 

loves sewing and when she heard that school was opening to 

more children she thought she would make masks for all the 

teachers and teaching assistants to keep them safe at school. 

Lexi also made aprons with pockets for the teachers and a 

pretty bag for her headteacher so that we could keep our 

hand sanitisers and wipes handy at all times! Lexi, you are 

extremely kind and thoughtful girl. Thank you! 



MORE FANTASTIC EXAMPLES OF HOME LEARNING 

We have seen how creative Honor, pictured left and 

right, has been in previous newsletters, but I really 

love this patchwork cushion. Honor made it at home 

and brought it to school to show all her friends in 

Year 6. They took a vote to say which side they liked 

best and that was a tough decision because both 

sides look so lovely! Honor is amazing at art. Her 

Christmas card design is one I will keep forever. I’ll be 

sending it to my friends for years to come! Here’s  a 

reminder of what it looks like  - see below. 

Pictured left is Aria who loves to bake. Here 

she is making a rainbow cake. And just look at 

the finished product - that would win top 

prize in The Great British Bake Off!                                      

Well done, Aria and thank you mum for            

sending us the lovely photographs. 

Heidi, pictured right, also kept busy by writing two books, one of which was 

actually published and is available to buy from Amazon. Kiara and Kinglsey Go 

To The Kangaroopermarket is an amusing story about a mummy kangaroo 

and her joey (baby kangaroo) who visit the supermarket. I was very                   

impressed not just with the content but also Heidi’s use of sophisticated 

punctuation such as colons, commas and apostrophes.                                                                              

Heidi wrote another book called The Pink Butterfly. It’s a story about a  

butterfly called Bella who lost her magic dust, which helped her to fly. Luckily, 

it has a happy ending. 



These three Year 6 girls continue to impress with their artwork. Marie, Jess and 

Mylah completed these paintings and drawing at home. I think all three are         

extremely talented. 

SCHOOL NOW OPEN TO ALL YEAR GROUPS 

School opened to all year groups on a 

part-time basis  on Monday 22nd June, 

following the Government                          

announcement that schools should 

have more  flexibility to get as many 

children back before the end of the 

summer term. 

Each group (or bubble) has no more 

than 15 children in it and the groups 

are not to mix. 

So far everything is running smoothly 

and the children seem pleased to be 

back at school. The teachers are               

delighted to have them back too! 

Above: Miss Hawkes reads a story to the  Year 3 bubble 



  

WORD OF THE 

WEEK 

Quip 

Noun 

A quip is a clever or amusing 

thing that someone says. 

 

Mrs Cole 

SOCIAL DISTANCING STILL IN OPERATION (AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE) 

Left: Anyone for tennis? Year 6 girls at play 

Right: Year 5 eat lunch with Miss Lawes 

You can catch Miss Lawes singing a Song of Our Times on 

the school’s Facebook page. Miss Lawes wrote the witty 

song herself as well as performed it. It’s brilliant! 
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